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Following their visit, North Wales 
Fire Service ask if all children 

could be encouraged to check 
they have working smoke alarms 
in their homes. Also, parents and 
carers are encouraged to check 
their smoke alarms are working 

and get in touch with the fire 
service if they think they might 

not be or would like a free smoke 
alarm and smoke alarm check. 

https://www.northwalesfire.g
ov.wales/keeping-you-safe/at-

home/free-smoke-alarm/ 
 

 

Polite Request                        

We appreciate parking can be 

difficult, especially at the start 

and end of the school day.  

However, please do not block 

driveways when parking to 

collect or drop off your 

children at school. We have 

received several complaints 

from neighbours on both 

Dawson Drive and St George’s 

Drive. Please be mindful of 

residents needing access at all 

times to their own property.                              

Thank you for your 

cooperation with this. 

Following their topic on 'Space', Reception F received a very 

important letter this week telling them they were having a surprise 

visitor to their class. They searched everywhere and eventually 

found a friendly alien in the outdoor classroom. Their job now is to 

take care of it and teach it all about life on earth. They have named 

it 'Sparkle' and are so excited to have it in their class       

 

 

Happy Birthday 

Elsie-Leigh C – 12th May 

Raya W – 12th May 

Millie W – 14th May 

Mohammad A – 15th May 

Khalif A – 16th May 

Harley M – 16th May 

Riley P – 16th May 

Lucas R – 16th May 

Caelan TD – 17th May 
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For your information 

There will be a special 

school dinner next 

Wednesday 22nd May. 

Anyone can have this as 

school meals are FREE. 

What a fantastic opportunity last Thursday for our Careers Day. A huge thank you to Miss Owen for 

coordinating the event and to all of the people who delivered the sessions and helped make it such a 

success! Diolch i bawb. 

Important dates for your diary 

Monday 20th May 
Y5 Life Skills, Forest School & Builders Yard 

Tuesday 21st May 
Y1 Life Skills & Forest School 

Y6 Life Skills, Forest School & Builders Yard 

Curriculum/ALN Subcommittee Meeting 

3.30pm                                                                                                                                                                                                              

Wednesday 22nd May 

 

Rec Life Skills & Forest School 

Y3 Life Skills, Forest School & Builders Yard 

Y4 Science at PHS 

Y5/5 Rescheduled Sports Day 9.20am 

Thursday 23rd May 

Y2 Life Skills & Forest School 

Y4 Life Skills, Forest School & Builders Yard 

Health & Safety Subcommittee Meeting 5pm  

Finance Subcommittee Meeting 6pm  

Friday 23rd May                                               
Break up for Half Term                                   

Pupils return to school Monday 6th June 

 
 

Healthy Selfie 

Cerys played in a 

tournament at the weekend 

and got player of the day.        

Fantastic Cerys! 


